
 

 

Dear parents and carers of the children attending summer club,  

 

We hope the children enjoyed their last day of this academic year and we 

are looking forward to welcoming them back over the next two weeks for 

our club. Below you will find useful information regarding drop 

off/collection, clothing and lunches.  

 

Drop off and collection 

Please drop the children off to the locations below at 9.00am where they 

can start their day with a relaxing activity and catch up with their friends. 

The first activity starts at 9.30 to allow time for those dropping off siblings to 

different areas of the school.  Each group will be supported by two adults 

each day below are the adults who will be involved across the two weeks.  

Summer Club Group Classroom for 

Drop-off and 

collection 

Teachers working with 

each group over the 

two weeks. 

EYFS (Nursery and 

Reception Children) 

Main Office Ms O’Connor 

Miss Arnett 

Miss Mabika 

Miss Challenor 

KS1 (Year 1 and Year 2) 4BD Mr Dawes 

Miss Challenor 

Mr Mussell 

Madame Williams 

Mrs Brown 

Mrs McDermott 

KS2 (Year 3, 4, 5 and 6) 5JG Mr Mussell 

Mrs Glanvill 

Mr Charles 

Mrs McDermott 

  

  

We will use the pick-up information provided to the school on SIMS. Please 

collect your children at 3.00 from the classrooms in the table. 

Please let us know in advance if you are not coming on any of the days by 

phoning the school office. 



 

Clothing 

Summer club is going to be active and lots of fun! We recommend that the 

children wear clothes that they are comfortable to do sports in and 

wouldn’t be disappointed if they were to get wet, covered in paint or dirty. 

 

Lunches 

Lunch time meals are being provided by Waltham Forest Catering. We are 

using the dietary information from SIMS. Please update us if there have 

been any recent changes. If you would prefer to provide your child a 

packed lunch you are welcome to do so.  

 

Please see the lunch menu for week 1 and 2 below.  

 



 

 

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office.  

summerclub@handsworth.waltham.sch.uk  

 

mailto:summerclub@handsworth.waltham.sch.uk

